December 18, 2018

Ms. Cynthia O' Brien, Administrator Change of Pace 1715 E. Silver Springs Blvd. Ocala, FL 34470

RE: Approval for Rule 58A-5.036 Emergency Environmental Control Plan for Assisted Living Facilities

Dear Ms. O' Brien:

Thank you for providing your facility's plan for Emergency Environmental Control for Assisted Living Facilities. After review of your submitted plan, I have found the plan meets the criteria on what you are planning on doing as required by Emergency Rule 58A-5.036 as set forth by the Florida Department of Elder Affairs and Agency for Health Care Administration. Going forward, the Emergency Power Plan must be included in your annual CEMP submission as an annex/addendum. Your CEMP is due annually to this office.

If you have any questions or if I can be any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at #352-369-8136.

Sincerely,

**BILLY WOODS, SHERIFF** 

Robert M. Sullivan,

Special Needs Coordinator

Support Services Bureau

Division of Emergency Management

cc: File